
Starting October 1st, the North-bound route 
[Kanayama Dam to Uchiurayama Kenmin no 
Mori] and the South-bound [Soro-shuten to 
Awa-Kamogawa Station] will have a price 
change depending on the area of the route. 
Prices will increase anywhere from 10 to 20 
yen. Please take note of the change. 

The Kiyosumi route will not be affected by The Kiyosumi route will not be affected by 
these changes at this time. The price increase 
is to maintain changes with the tax price 
increase happening this year. 

North and South Routes 
10 yen~ 20 yen price Increase 

Changes to the North-bound 
Route Schedule 
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Secondhand Smoke at Government Buildings Prevention


